
 

 

MIDWEST REGIONAL BANK PROMOTES DREW HORN TO 
SENIOR VICE-PRESIDENT OF CREDIT ADMINISTRATION 

Clayton, Missouri – Midwest Regional Bank is pleased to announce the promotion of Drew 
Horn to Senior Vice President of Credit Administration. Horn’s extensive expertise, strategic 
insight, and dedication have been instrumental in driving the bank’s consistent growth and 
strengthening its reputation in the financial sector. 
 
Drew joined Midwest Regional Bank as an intern in 2012 and has since advanced through 
various key roles, including credit analyst, credit manager, portfolio manager, and most recently, 
Vice President of Credit Administration. Under his leadership, the Credit Administration 
department has earned a strong reputation for its analytical strength and strategic planning. 
 
Mr. Horn holds a Bachelor of Science in Business Administration (BSBA) from the University of 
Missouri–St. Louis. In July 2023, he completed an advanced degree from the Graduate School 
of Banking at Colorado. Originally from Crystal City, Drew is married with two sons and now 
lives in South St. Louis County. 
 
Midwest Regional Bank, headquartered in Clayton, Missouri, is a full-service institution with over 
$1 billion in assets. Since its founding in 1894, the bank has expanded its footprint across 
Missouri with Full-Service Branches in Festus, Kirkwood, Arnold, Chesterfield, Sunset Hills, 
Clayton, and Otterville. Additionally, it operates Limited-Service Loan Production offices in 
Colorado, Arizona, Tennessee, Texas, and Florida. 
 
For more information, visit www.mwrbank.com. 
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